From: Yamini Shah

**Sent:** Monday, December 11, 2023 5:06 PM **To:** Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca>

Cc: Mayor & Councillors < Mayor And Councillors @markham.ca>; Councillor, Isa Lee - Markham

<ilee@markham.ca>

Subject: Application for Hilton

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We the undersigned have unit facing north on Clegg road. This project will directly affect my unit. As proper consideration has not been made for structural height, transitioning, traffic concerns etc

The structural height for the 4 towers is not in proportion to any of the surrounding buildings facing west of Hilton or south of Hilton on Clegg.

The transitioning of building height has also not been considered for this project, going from a 10 storey (Vendome & Echo) to 45 storey (your project) there was no thought given to the impact on the buildings in the area.

Finally, traffic will be a nightmare: courtyard lane is a narrow street & busy in & out traffic already exists; with your project it will just be magnified.

We would strongly suggest for city of Markham to reconsider this project and deny the application for the redevelopment of Hilton or at least address the above concerns.

Regards Yamini & Rupesh Shah

Get Outlook for Android